
 

 
 

 

 

 

CINDERELLA 

The whole school had a lovely afternoon at the Pantomime in An Lanntair 

on Thursday 16 January.  We were entertained for two hours and the 

children engaged well with the cast and interacted with excitement.  It 

was lovely to see former pupils Maisi, Sophia and Ruby performing on stage.  

They danced so professionally and certainly looked as though they were 

having a great time. 

Laxdale pupils Mischa and Lily-Mai performed in some of the shows but 

they got to sit back and relax with their classmates when the whole school 

watched the performance. 

Thank you to all the parents who collected the children from An Lanntair 

at the end of the performance.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TRO NA DEICHEADAN – THROUGH THE DECADES 

Thank you again to Colin Cameron for taking photos of the Wednesday night 

performance.  These can be viewed using the link below.   

The password is laxdale 

 

https://www.colincameronphotography.co.uk/Galleries/Event-

Coverage/Laxdale-Primary-School/Laxdale-School-Production-

2024/Laxdale-School-2024 

 

 

 

Friday 11th September 2020  

 

Friday 31 January 2025 
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PARENT APPOINTMENTS/PARTNERSHIP EVENT 

A reminder that Parent Appointments and the Partnership Event will take 

place on Monday 3 and Tuesday 4 February.  Please use the back door of 

the school and make your way to the Cafeteria and Gym Hall. 

 



GAELIC TEACHING STUDENT 

Mrs Jane Macmillan has been on 

placement for the past three weeks with 

Mrs Maciver’s GM3-4 class.  She is 

currently training to be a primary 

teacher.  We wish her well as she 

continues with her studies. 

 

 

 

 

CHINESE NEW YEAR 

Thank you to Mrs Treena Ross and the cafeteria staff who prepared and 

cooked a delicious Chinese menu on Thursday.  Staff and pupils were 

treated to Chicken Chow Mein and Vegetable Spring Rolls.  Thank you to 

the classes who provided decorations for the cafeteria to celebrate the 

Year of the Snake. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P7 FUNDRAISING 

Please come along to support the P7 pupils with the fundraising for their 

trip in term 4.  There will be a Bingo Night on Thursday 6 February at 7pm 

in the school.  MacTuckies will be open, selling juice, water, crisps and 

chocolates.  They will also have a car wash on Saturday 1 March from 

10.00am – 12.00pm. Tea/coffee and bacon rolls will be served while your 

car gets washed. 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 



FREE SCHOOL MEALS 

Free School Meals & Clothing Grant  

I would urge all parents who may be eligible to receive Free School Meals 

for their children to apply as soon as possible, even if their child is in  

P1-5, as provision is also made for during school holidays, if your application 

is successful.  

Parents must apply each school year for their child. 

If anyone would like help or support to complete the form please contact 

the school office and ask to speak to Miss M Macleod, Head of School. 

You can apply using the link below: 
 

https://forms.cne-siar.gov.uk/form/vof_ecs_grants 

 

 

NON-UNIFORM DATES FOR SESSION 2024-25 

No football tops to be worn on non-uniform days 

 

Friday 28 February 2025 

Friday 28 March 2025 

Friday 25 April 2025 

Friday 30 May 2025 

Friday 27 June 2025 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY – TERM 3 
Date Event 

Monday 3 February Parent Appointments and Partnership Event 

Tuesday 4 February Parent Appointments and Partnership Event 

Thursday 6 February P7 Bingo Night 

Friday 14 February School Closed to staff and pupils 

Monday 17 February School closed to staff and pupils 

Tuesday 18 February Inservice Day 

School closed to pupils 

Thursday 27 February Parent Council meeting at 6.30pm 

Saturday 1 March P7 Car Wash (10am – 12pm) 

Friday 21 March Pupil Progress Reports issued to parents 

Friday 28 March School closes for staff and pupils 

 

Have a good weekend 

Mairi Macleod, Head of School 

https://forms.cne-siar.gov.uk/form/vof_ecs_grants


 


